
From: Jeffery Dartt.
To: Barnes, Danielle
Subject: RE: [External] SC Fuels Riverside P.O.
Date: Friday, July 30, 2021 7:14:14 AM
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Yes  We agree to terms of contract
 
Thanks,
 
Jeff Dartt
Mobile 951.830.0365
Fax  951.848.9963
darttj@scfuels.com
 

 

From: Barnes, Danielle <DBarnes@riversideca.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, July 29, 2021 5:28 PM
To: Jeffery Dartt. <DarttJ@scfuels.com>
Cc: Sahagun, Suzanne <SSahagun@riversideca.gov>
Subject: RE: [External] SC Fuels Riverside P.O.
 
External Email: Please Use Caution.

 

Hello Jeff,
 
If we update the contract # on the attached PO to RIVCO-40523-002-10/21, do you agree to
maintain the terms, conditions and pricing awarded under the County of Riverside contract based on
RFP #PUARC-1380 and amended contract RIVCO-40500-002-10/21 through 6/30/22?
 
Thank you,  
 
Danielle Barnes
Account Clerk II
City of Riverside
Police Department, Administrative Services
951.826.5864
951.826.5360 fax
RiversideCA.gov
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From: Jeffery Dartt. <DarttJ@scfuels.com> 
Sent: Thursday, July 29, 2021 3:16 PM
To: Sahagun, Suzanne <SSahagun@riversideca.gov>
Subject: RE: [External] SC Fuels Riverside P.O.
 
It is your P.O. that needs to change numbers.
 
Jeff Dartt
Mobile 951.830.0365
Fax  951.848.9963
darttj@scfuels.com
 

 

From: Sahagun, Suzanne <SSahagun@riversideca.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 5:34 PM
To: Jeffery Dartt. <DarttJ@scfuels.com>
Cc: Barnes, Danielle <DBarnes@riversideca.gov>; Sahagun, Suzanne <SSahagun@riversideca.gov>
Subject: FW: [External] SC Fuels Riverside P.O.
Importance: High
 
External Email: Please Use Caution.

 

Hi Jeff,
 
After reviewing your email, I see that this PO references Riverside County
Contract RIVCO-40500-001—05/21. That contract is only good until August. We
need approval for the Riverside County contract with the amendment which
is: RIVCO-40523-002-10/21. See attached. Do you have copies of both of these
contracts? Our purchasing department is requesting “an email stating that the
pricing will remain the same for the City for the 21/22FY as what is in the Riverside County
contract (which expires on 10/21/21)”  or stating an agreement to the terms
agreement to the terms of RIVCO-40523-002-10/21 What you sent will not satisfy
the request because it references the wrong contract.  We would like to go to
council to obtain a new Purchase Order because ours is going to expire
shortly. Do you see the difference? Can you please call me tomorrow? Thanks!
 
Suzanne
 
From: Jeffery Dartt. <DarttJ@scfuels.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 4:33 PM
To: Sahagun, Suzanne <SSahagun@riversideca.gov>
Subject: [External] SC Fuels Riverside P.O.
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This email's attachments were cleaned of potential threats by The City of Riverside's Security
Gateway.
Click here if the original attachments are required (justification needed).

 
We agree to terms of current Riverside County Contract 
 
Any questions, please do not hesitate to call me. 
Thanks,   Jeff
 
 
Get Outlook for iOS
 
 
 

Keep Riverside healthy: Maintain healthy diet and exercise, wash your hands,

and get vaccinated. RiversideCA.gov/COVID-19
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